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June meeting At the field at Noon 
Join us for or next meeting Saturday June 10

th
 at noon.  See below for some of the stuff going on at this month’s 

meeting.  Please plan to attend (and bring an aircraft to fly)! 

Club officer elections 

All offices are up for grabs.  If you are interested in any position, please attend the meeting or reach out ahead of 

time to one of the officers to express your interest.  The main offices include President, Vice President, 

Secretary, Treasurer, Newsletter Editor.  Please consider offering to help shape the club by becoming an officer. 

Aircraft Auction at the meeting 
Conrad Kantor has elected to auction off another airplane with the proceeds going to the club.  This time, the 

plane is a Hanger 9 J-3 cub 40 ARF.  It has an 80” span and includes an EFlight BL50 with EFlight 60 ESC.  

Pease note that if you don’t have enough cash available at the meeting to pay for the plane, you can pay the 

treasurer after. 

 
 

Our annual picnics in August and September 
Our picnics this year will be held during the meetings in the months of August and September to coincide with 

the monthly meetings on the 2
nd

 Saturday of the month. 

Fairwell to glenn Topolski 
We’d like to wish Glenn Topolski well as he moves out of state to his new home.  Thanks for the years you spent 

working a few different club offices.  We will miss you at the field.  Hope you can find a great place to fly near 

your new home! 

Ouch! 
Greg Gee shared this link with me to a safety article regarding propeller safety.  It is graphic, but it is a good 

reminder for us not to be impatient or stupid. 

https://www.promodeler.com/askJohn/Regarding-props-heads-up 

Welcome new members! 
We have a few new members who joined since our last meeting.  Please welcome: 

Carissa Smith 

William Shores 

Lawrence Leta 

 

 

https://www.promodeler.com/askJohn/Regarding-props-heads-up

